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REGIONAL DISTRICT OF CENTRAL KOOTENAY 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

July 20, 2020  
For immediate release 
 

Portion of Nelson Salmo Great Northern Trail 
closed due to construction  

Closed from Svoboda Road Trailhead to Troupe from July 21 – July 24 
 

Nelson, BC: The Nelson Salmo Great Northern Trail will be closed Tuesday July 21 through Friday July 24  
between the hours of 7:30 am and 4:30 pm due to structural work on the Hermitage Creek Trestle. The 
location of the closure will be Svoboda Road trailhead north to Troupe.  
 
The Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) apologizes for the inconvenience and encourages all users 
to either use this section of the trail before 7:30 am or after 4:30 pm or alternatively used the Nelson 
Salmo Great Northern Trail south from the Svoboda Road trailhead. 
 
For questions or concerns please contact parks at 250-352-1574 or parks@rdck.bc.ca. 
 
Incorporated in 1965, the Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is a local government that serves 
60,000 residents in 11 electoral areas and nine member municipalities. The RDCK provides more than 160 
services, including community facilities, fire protection and emergency services, grants, planning and land 
use, regional parks, resource recovery and handling, transit, water services and much more. For more 
information about the RDCK, visit www.rdck.ca.  
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For media enquiries: 
 
Dan Elliott 
Communications Coordinator 
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250-354-3476 
Email: delliott@rdck.bc.ca 
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